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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on General Government was called to order by 
Chair Brabec.

The Chair requested attendance be called:
Present: Reps. Brabec, Hood, Puri, O'Neal, Steckloff, Mentzer, Bollin, Lightner, Kuhn.
Absent: None.
Excused: None.

Representative Lightner moved to adopt the meeting minutes from February 13, 2024. There 
being no objection, the motion prevailed by unanimous consent.

Chair Brabec called on Cheri Bruinsma, Executive Director of the Prosecuting Attorneys 
Coordinating Council (PACC), to present on the ongoing work of PACC and its FY 2024-25 
budget and to answer members' questions.

Chair Brabec called on Henry Williams, Executive Director, Bob Simon, Deputy Director, 
and Jasmine Tompkins, Director of Legislative & External Affairs, of the Michigan Gaming 
Control Board (MGCB) to present on the ongoing work of MGCB and its FY 2024-25 
Executive Recommended budget and to answer members' questions.

Chair Brabec called on John Gnodtke, State Personnel Director of the Civil Service 
Commission (CSC), to present on the ongoing work of CSC and its FY 2024-25 Executive 
Recommended budget and to answer members' questions. Liza Estlund Olson, Director of the
Office of State Employer, came forward to answer questions regarding the proposed state 
match funding for dependent care Flexible Spending Account.

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Chair Brabec adjourned the 
meeting at 11:20 AM.
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